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L secuiaz will be Tuesc v ey 15, 1973 at 7:30 PIT et
Hor. - . Jeral Savings & Loan in iLakeview r_aza on US 123--7C in “lemson.
Pro-ran: ¥r. Robert E., Babb, Jr, cf Cnarieston will discuss ceme. 7V
surveye and the state cemetery orsjezi. L. Babb is the firet vice
president of the 5045 and in charge of the shate cemgtery drcject.
7. Babb can also comrpare noies with anycne interested in the
Rabb family.
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»rs. Sara Timms and six members Zathered April 15 at it. Zion
Cemetery at Central. DBy 1 Pl the entire cemetery of several hundred
stones was surveyved. ''e salute thls group for their hard work. iirs.
Timms will require similar hel»n in the future for surveving other
larze cemeteries in Pickens county.

At our April l'eeting, Dr. Robert A. Lambert discussed the
Revolution in South Carolina and Tories in the Revolution. Dr.
Lambert mentioned the well known Teory families of "ells and
Cunningham as well as lesser ¥nown tamilies such as Annis.of
Orangeburz. Dr. Lambert has compiled a file of about 5,000 names
of Tories who avpeared in Charleston but were from throughout the
rolonies. He is interested in sharing information with anyone
descended from a Tory or a »erson wnoO Wes a cart time natriot and
part time Torv. His address in 1C4A Harcdin Hall, Clems>n Univ.,
Ciemson, SC 29631. Dr, lLarbert estimates 60% of the Tories eventually
settled in the U3 while 4O migrated to the Bahamas or "est Indies
following the Revolution. It is reassuring to find a historian who
is interested in sharing his knovledge with us.

e look forward to the Jjoint meeting in September of the SCGS

‘chanters of the Piedmontw -
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The Board of the 5C4S met on Aoril 29 at the Archives in Columbia.
The major item of business was formulaticn of the state workshop
for 1979. The workshop will be held at Columbia College on June 10.
There will be sessiorns on libraries end archives as research tools.
Afternoon sessions will relate ©c county records, lineage organizations
and genealogy for beginners. The workshen including a lunch costs
%10. You should receive a raziatration form soon. Send registration
fee and your name and address o Mra. Eiizebetn Hendrix, Box 348,
Dillon, SC 29536.

Our Annual Meeting for 1972 will be held Qctober 28 in greenwond.
Registration information will be mailed in the Fali. It is hoped
more of our 'chanter can attend this year Lecause the meeting place
is nearer.

A1l vaid up members should receive the next edition of the
South Carolina Herald before the shtate workshop.

Also, on April 29, follcwing the Board meeting, the Constitution
Committee had a fruitful meeting. T35 committee is studing the
current constitution and by laws cf the scciety and determining the
changes needed for a society which has trinled in membership and
number of chanters since the lest constitution was adopted.




